STATE OF MICHIGAN TUSCOLA COUNTY COURTS

HON. AMY GRACE GIERHART CHIEF JUDGE

440 NORTH STATE STREET CARO, MI 48723 TELEPHONE: (989) 672-3800

SHEILA M. LONG. COURT ADMINISTRATOR

Notice Regarding Closure of the Courts

March 23, 2020

Due to the recent stance by Governor Gretchen Whitmer in regards to the Coronavirus (COVID-19) and combating the spread of the disease, the Tuscola County Courthouse will be closed effective March 23, 2020 until Monday, April 13, 2020. The Courts will only handle essential functions during this time. For emergency filings, please use the email addresses below during business hours. Please note that faxes will not be accepted during this time.

54th Circuit Court and Family Court
71B District Court
Tuscola County Probate Court

54CircuitCourt@tuscolacounty.org
71BDistrictCourt@tuscolacounty.org
TuscolaProbate@tuscolacounty.org

For emergencies, you may also contact the Courts at the phone numbers below during business hours.

54th Circuit Court 989-672-3720

71B District Court and Magistrate 989-672-3800 (Option 1)

Tuscola County Probate Court and Family Court 989-672-3850

Civil infractions received from March 18, 2020 to April 13, 2020 for the 71B District Court will be given an extended due date to April 30, 2020.